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I approve the staff's course of action for the Task Force on
Pilgrim offsite Emergency Preparedness subject to the following
commentst

.

- I agree with Commissioner Curtics' comment regarding
coordination with the Federal Emergency Management Agency;

J
l

- prior to holding a public meeting to solicit comments on
the draft Task Force report, the staff should discuss
the preliminary findings in the draft report with the
public officials responsible for offsite emergency
planning;

- In light of the Inspector General's earlier criticism that
the Lessons Learned Task Force did not address the full
scope of the issues in its mandate, the current Task Force i
should clearly address, in format and content, the tasks
assigned in its charter, and should fully describe the
facts and other considerations underlying its findings and
recommendations;

- The Task Force should document in detail the process and
procedures employed in this review so that they may be
used in any future activity of this type.

In view of the General Counsel's memorandum of February 22, 1991,
on NRC's role in emergency planning matters, I believe the
authority to undertake the Task Force effort is clear and the

-office of Inspector General's comments in its February 6, 1991
memorandum have been addressed adequately i- B.N AI


